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Shooting at Featherly Park 
 
ANAHEIM, Calif. (May 4, 2025) On Sunday, May 4, 2025, at about 2:40 p.m., Orange County 
Sheriff’s Deputies responded to a report of a shooting at the Canyon RV Park at Featherly Park 
near the intersection of Gypsum Canyon and the 91 freeway. 
 
Deputies secured the scene, and the Orange County Fire Authority and Anaheim Fire treated and 
transported three male adults with gunshot wounds to the hospital. The suspect was one of the 
men transported with a self-inflicted gunshot wound. A fourth victim was treated at the scene for 
minor injuries sustained after he was hit by a vehicle. 
 
We believe there was a dispute between the suspect and one of the victims earlier in the day. 
The suspect then returned to the Canyon RV Park and attempted to hit the victim with his vehicle. 
He then exited the car and began shooting before turning the gun on himself. 
   
Initial information leads us to believe this was a personal dispute suspect and victims knew one 
another. This is not believed to be an act of terrorism. 
 
The area is secure and there is no known threat to the community. 
  
Anyone with additional information is encouraged to call the Orange County Sheriff's Department 
at (714) 647-7000. Anonymous tips can be sent to OC Crime Stoppers at 855-TIP-OCCS (855-
847-6227) or at occrimestoppers.org. 
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